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Golf Course Update  
 

Wednesday, October 28th 

  

 

The golf course is still 50% covered in snow 

and is extremely wet. We are closely 

monitoring course/climatic conditions with 

hope to provide you with a further update 

this Friday, October 30th. Given the 

course/climatic conditions the golf 

course/driving range may re-open by this 

coming Saturday(at the earliest). 
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Golf Shop 

Opening Hours 

  

Doors Open-  

8:30am 

 

Phones Open- 

8:30am 

 

 



 

Power Carts 

  

  

Given the extreme climatic conditions we have 

recently experienced with more rain & cool 

weather ahead power cart usage for the 

remainder of the season will no longer 

be permitted.  

 

 

Daylight Savings 

Reminder 

  

  

Be reminded that 

Daylight Savings Time ends this coming 

Sunday, November 1st at 2:00 am. 

 

Please adjust your clocks accordingly. 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  



Driving Range Hours 

 

October 31st through November 7th- 

10am to 4pm Daily 

*(Opening Hours Are Frost Dependent)* 

 

 

Closing Day Hours 

 

Sunday, November 8th 

 

10am to 12:30pm 

 

 

 

Membership Packages 

  

 

All membership packages were mailed Tuesday, 

October 13th and should have long reached you by 

now. Should you have not received your renewal 

information package please do not hesitate to 

contact our Professional Golf Shop Staff so an 

electronic version may be sent to you for your 



review and considerations.   

 

Be reminded that the Fall renewal campaign 

deadline is Monday, November 30th. Sign up 

early and have the opportunity to win 1 of the 4 

major prizes. Pay in full to receive a Harvest gift 

certificate toward the 2021 golf season. 

   

 

 

Masa's Grill 

 

Hours of Operation 

 

October 28th through November 8th 

9am to 7pm 

 

Masa's Grill will remain open 

 November 13th, 14th & 15th 

November 20th, 21st, 22nd 

Dinner Only (4:30pm-7:30pm) 

 

 

 

 



2020 Final Prime Rib 

Night 

 

Friday, November 27th
 

 

 

 

Please click here to view menu 

 



Please contact Ryan Brown 

to make reservations 

250-862-3177 

  

 

   

     

 


